JAWAHARLAL NEHRU UNIVERSITY TEACHER’S ASSOCIATION

Appeal

JNUTA thanks all colleagues for active and diligent participation in the
ongoing protest.

While INUTA welcomes all individual suggestions, it would like to clarify
that individual suggestion and reactions including ‘name-calling’ even
though copied to JNUTASEC does not reflect JNUTA’s position. JNUTA
takes position only after due deliberation, discussion and mandate
coming from EC/extended EC/Emergency GBM/Regular GBM/ Emergency
meeting.

In this tough time, JNUTA appeals to all colleagues to avoid name-calling
especially while writing in JNUTA group mail. JINUTA advises one and all
not to use the name of INUTA to voice their opinion either as individual(s)
or group(s).

JNUTA requests your support in this seemingly long struggle for truth and
justice.
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